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Fayetteville-Perry Parent/Guardian,

We hope you are healthy and safe during this time. The purpose of this communication is to
inform you that as students have now been permitted to return to attendance at school, the
Board of Education will be returning to in-person meetings. However, due to continuing
concerns regarding the coronavirus, the Board of Education will be limiting occupancy at
meetings to ten persons at a time. A resolution to rescind the suspension of the Board’s public
participation policy will be presented to the Board for consideration and approval at its next
meeting on September 17", 2020 at 6 p.m. Assuming said resolution is approved, the policy will
be reinstated subject to the following health and safety restrictions: Only one public participant
will be permitted to enter the meeting room at a time. In accordance with the public participation
policy, comments will be limited to 3 minutes in duration. The Board welcomes your input and
participation in its meetings. Stay safe and go Rockets!

Tim Carlier
Superintendent
Fayetteville-Perry Local Schools

Your public schools...
There’s no better place to learn.
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